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I am writing you to voice my opinion against the proposed solar farm near Jean, Nevada. I do not think it is fair or right to close
the public land that we all enjoy to provide a place for a private company to install their solar business. This area by Jean is
especially important to keep open to all citizens for all types of users as it is unique in it location and terrain. This is one of the
only areas left close to Las Vegas where law abiding , tax paying citizens may enjoy their publically owned land for off highway
vehicle use. The solar company should go buy it's own land for it's private business or if it wants public land then consider some
other more remote, unused public area that does not affect so many current users.There are plenty of other areas in Nevada where
this solar business may go, putting it at Jean will dramatically negatively affect the economy of that area.If a compromise is found
where Jean is left open for public use and the solar farm goes somewhere else where its' affect on the public use is not so draconian
then both goals are accomplished. A decision to close this land for a solar farm does not take into balance the rights of the other
public citizens to use this area. A fair balancing of rights requires that the Jean, Nevada solar farm idea be rejected.



